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NEW YORK , NEW YORK 

November 28, 1967 

Dear Bob: 

This is just a note of congratu-
lations on your efforts to assist the 
senior citizens in your district to gain 
a better understanding of the programs 
and services of the various government 
agencies. This will certainly contribute 
to a mutual understanding of what these 
programs offer and what are the needs of 
the people. The ultimate result will be 
the improvement of essential services for 
all concerned. 

I am sure your meeting will be 
most successful and I hope that you will 
extend my best wishes to all participants. 

With warm personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. c. 
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